
March 19, 2024 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2022-2024 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Brown Jessie M. 2514 E. Newberry St. Appleton 

Gisvold Cameron L. 917 Byrd Ave. Neenah 

 
 
 


